Murray, Kate

COMMUNITY NETWORKS WANAKA
WANAKA/UPPER CLUTHA

Would you like to comment on any other aspect of this draft 10 Year Plan?

The Alpine Community Development Trust trading as Community Networks Wanaka appreciates the financial support
offered by the QLDC in the form of the rental payment for our offices at 73 Brownston Street. In 2014 we received
$34,229.00 (excluding GST) for our rental costs. We have renewed our lease for an additional two years and were
able to negotiate a decrease in our rental which is now $32,000 pa (exc GST). We seek funding from the council for
$34,229 for this rent and as a contribution towards insurance and power costs. As an organisation we continue to
diversify to meet the growing social service and health needs of our community. Please feel free to get back to us
with any queries. We thank the council very much for the support of our service.
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